BANK OF MAURITIUS Communiqué

Meeting of the Monetary Policy Committee

The next meeting of the Monetary Policy Committee will be held on Thursday 26 March 2009.

The decision of the MPC on the key Repo Rate, through which the Bank of Mauritius signals its

monetary policy stance, will be announced at 1800 hours on the same day.
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